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If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 

 

 
Winter Warmer Dinner - Thursday 20th January  

Break up - Thursday 17th February  
INSET Day - Friday 18th February 

INSET Day - Monday 28th February  
Return to School - Tuesday 1st March 

Break up - Friday 8th April  
Return to School - Monday 25th April  

School Closed - Monday 2nd May 

A big thank you… 

To everyone for buying the books from the Wishlist at The Little Ripon Bookshop 

at Christmas.  

The Wishlist remains open, so why not celebrate your child’s birthday by buying a 

book for your child’s class? 

 https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow 

https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow


If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

Get Caught Reading Competition 

The Reading Champions have been busy looking at all the amazing entries to the 

Get Caught Reading competition this week. They have chosen the following        

winners: 

KS1: Katy in Lime class 

 

 

 

 

 

LKS2: Susannah in Cedar class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UKS2: Toby in Rowan class 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the winners and thank you to everyone who entered. 
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If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 

 

Special Mention 

Stanley raised £180 for dementia UK by swimming 2 miles in 

December.   

Here he is with his medal. This is amazing!! 

Nursery Places for Summer/Autumn 2022 

If your child was born before 31st March 2019 and would like a place in nursery for 

the summer term after Easter beginning in April then please contact the office to  

put your child’s details down on the waiting list.  

If your child was born before 31st August 2019 and would like a place in nursery for 

September 2022 then again please get your child’s name on the waiting list sooner 

rather than later.  

 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact  Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please 

contact Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett 

(Deputy Head) 

 
Champions of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Spruce Evie Rowan Alyssa 

Ash Maria Poplar Nicola Sycamore Malcolm 

Chestnut Max Apple Ariona Elm Hannah  

Holly Sianna Hawthorn Oliver Walnut Kaitlyn 

Cherry Tilly Larch Isla S Acer Lacie 

Hornbeam Jessica Cedar Jack Silver Birch Kane 

Lime Amelia  Maple Marcus   


